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State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
Attn: M. B. Williams

811 S. First Street

P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, NM 88210

Re: Hallwood Petroleum, Inc.
Catclaw Draw Unit #9
Recompletion Follow-up

Dear Mr. Williams:

This letter is in response to our July 29, 1991 telephone
conversation pertaining to the captioned well, recent
recompletion involving it, and subsequent form submittals.
Enclosed as Attachment #1 is a copy of the Form 3160 (Sundry
Notice) that was previously submitted to the BLM and, as of
7/26/91, was still awaiting their approval. It is my
understanding from our telephone conversation that this form
eliminates the need for a separate State of New Mexico C-103
filing.

We are also submitting a completed C-104 (Attachment #2) to
include new data on the recompletion such as detailed
perforations and actual production test data.

Also, since this recompletion was more involved from a
downhole operational aspect of temporarily abandoning a zone
(Morrow "C") and preparing the well for future commingling
when formation pressures are nearly equal, I have included
the following additional attachments:

- Attachment #3: Tubing/Packer Installation Diagram
- Attachment #4: 3-page copy of cased hole log showing
producing intervals and T&A’d Morrow "C"

zone

- Attachment #5: Results from Llano (Hadson) 24-hour flow
test



